Lenten Study

Pastor Sid is offering a study for Lent this year. We will read and discuss Adam Hamilton’s Final
Words from the Cross. As usual, there is some difficulty working with the calendar (school
break and special services during Holy Week) but with flexibility the group can finish the study
during Lent. Two meeting times are suggested, one at lunchtime and another in the evening.
The study will begin Thursday, 15 February, the day after Ash Wednesday. The following week
is winter break and Pastor Sid will be out of town. The group can discuss meeting on their own
Thursday, 22 February. We will meet Thursdays 1, 8, 15 and 22 March, and Wednesday, 28
March, during Holy Week. A final meeting will be Thursday, 5 April, following Easter.
Registration sheets are in the narthex. Please indicate when you want to meet, at midday or in
the evening. We need to order materials right away, so sign up now and contact any of our
other members or friends you think might want to join us.



